
 Tracking Club of Victoria Inc 

   Annual 

2021 Tracking Workshop Weekend 

 
Date: Friday 23rd to Sunday 25th April 2021 

 
Venue: Victoria Park, Park Street, Inverleigh. 

 
Cost: TCV Members: $120.00 Per Person. Non Members: $180.00 

 

The Workshop is set up to assist in the sport of Tracking and a preference may 

be given to beginners. 

DUE TO COVID 19 THERE WILL BE NO CATERING BY THE CLUB. MEMBERS ARE ASKED 

TO ARRANGE THEIR OWN FOOD FOR THE ENTIRE WEEKEND. 

THE CLUB WILL SUPPLY FRUIT, WATER, TEA, COFFEE AND MILK.  

YOU WILL HAVE TO SUPPLY YOUR OWN MUGS AND ALL OTHER  

REQUIREMENTS FOR YOUR MEALS. 

ALSO BBQ WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR ATTENDEES TO USE ON A ROSTER SYSTEM, 

PLEASE ENSURE YOU BRING YOUR OWN UTENSILS FOR COOKING. 

THE FRIDGE WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR FOOD IF REQUIRED WITH ONLY A MAXIMUM OF 

TWO PEOPLE ABLE TO BE IN THE KITCHEN AREA AT ANY ONE TIME. 

You need to arrive at Victoria Park on Friday night for a talk which will commence 8.00 pm sharp.  

The facility will be open from 3.00 pm on Friday 23rd April 2021.  

The weekend concludes on the Sunday at approximately 3.00 pm, following all attendees helping 

with cleaning up of the facilities prior to leaving. 

 Accommodation 

Due to COVID 19, there is no room in the hall at Victoria Park for those attending; any spots will 
be used by Committee and instructors.   
Therefore we suggest you bring your campervan, or caravan or sleep in your car or you may 
choose to find accommodation in Geelong and surrounding areas.  
Please check with one of committee before commencing set-up, sorry no power on site for 
caravans. 
Please note Victoria Park is situated in a residential area of Inverleigh so be mindful of the noise 
level at all times. 
 

The Site has toilet facilities but (NO SHOWERS) 
 



If you wish to be part of this very enjoyable and informative weekend,  great instructors and a 

whole lot of fun, please go to SHOW MANAGER and fill in the registration form and pay on 

line at    https://showmanager.com.au/ 

ENQUIRIES to;  Mrs Lynn Klecka, 0418 333312 

Membership can be made via EASY DOG ENTRIES link below:- 

 

https://legacy.easydogs.com.au/au/forms/9 
 

Registration closes 31st March 2021 (Limited Numbers) if excessive numbers are received prior 
to closing date, entries maybe closed early.  
 
You will be contacted if you are unsuccessful after the entries close, thank you for your interest in 
our workshop. If you are unsuccessful in getting in your monies will be refunded. 
 
Please note only 1 dog can be trained at this workshop by the handler/owner. 
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Flegacy.easydogs.com.au%2Fau%2Fforms%2F9%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2migfRv7xNpWScYyY5ZB8R3LJi0f0krs5aZ0puH5ZNjP49c-NnxRZthzw&h=AT1EFdNHuzNPBdN1hsuKhewG5XEk9qxKBve31JXEd7ym1_1kAgw-LAvnB5TLRGaxlsHcXMGVsOsQM5QEjA6pvvYM-mPO7ZM1CuUEOWZYeji2KY7m8ChnECQmV1N6dUssQQKPhA

